


Missionary Book Development Process

1. Defining a subject
2. Finding an author
3. Manuscript edited, proofread and printed
4. Introduction and dedication at Spring Meetings
5. Printed books in different languages presented at Annual 

Council



We were scheduled to introduce during Spring Meetings 
the book Words of Hope, an abridged version of Christ 
Object Lesson written by Ellen G. White as the 2021 
Missionary Book.



However, due to the unprecedented Coronavirus 
COVID-19 pandemic we received a different 
suggestion from the field.



To develop a new book about the world current 
situation and its social, economic, and politic 
impact to introduce Bible prophecies on Jesus’ 
second coming.



After consulting with Elder Ted Wilson, GC President, 
Elder Billy Biaggi, GC Vice President and advisor for the 
Publishing department, we invited Elder Mark Finley to 
write this new book. He promptly accepted the challenge 
and immediately sent a title and table of contents 
proposal.








































